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Temporary Full Street Closure on Katy Street 

 

New Braunfels, TX –Katy Street, between N. Grape Avenue and N. Peach Avenue, will be closed to 

all traffic temporarily for several hours today.  During road construction work the contractor inadvertently 

encountered a gas line and Center Point Energy is currently on-site to evaluate and make repairs to the line. 

As soon as the situation has been resolved the road will re-open to local traffic. 

The reconstruction of Katy Street, from Live Oak Avenue to Grape Avenue is currently underway 

and includes the replacement of the curbs and reconstruction of the pavement. 

This project is being completed by D&D Contractors, Inc. of Schertz, Texas, and the project is part 

of the Streets and Drainage Division’s annual street maintenance program funded by the City’s General 

Fund.    
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